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New Member Lunch and Learn  

Announced by the Water Safety Council 

 

The Lake of the Ozarks Water Safety Council is looking for new members and is holding a lunch and learn 
event. The Council is a not-for-profit public service organization that promotes boating and water safety 
at the Lake of the Ozarks and the Midwest. Anyone interested in boating and water safety and 
promotion of boating as a premier recreational activity is invited to attend. There is no cost for this 
event.  
 
Event:  Lunch and learn 
 
Date/Time:  Tuesday October 17, 2023, from 11:00 to 1:00 
 
Where:  Camdenton Area Chamber of Commerce office at 754 US 54, Camdenton Missouri 
 
Directions or Questions:  Call the Camdenton Chamber at 573-346-2227 
 
Boating and water related pursuits at Lake of the Ozarks are the primary recreational activities. The Lake 
of the Ozarks Water Safety Council is the leading advocate for water safety through information, 
education, and communication. The Councils activities include seminars, publications, and life jacket 
loaner stations. There is no cost to join the Water Safety Council. The Council meets monthly on the 
third Tuesday at 11:00am at the Camdenton Area Chamber of Commerce office. 
 
The Lake of the Ozarks Water Safety Council was formed in 2007 with the mission of promoting water 
safety and to serve as a source for boating and water safety information for people who enjoy boating, 
swimming and other water related activities. The Council has representation from the local area 
Chambers of Commerce, Missouri State Highway Patrol-Water Division, Camden County Health 
Department, U.S. Coast Guard, Ameren Missouri, and community members.  


